
Dean McDermott is Accused of
Cheating  on  Wife  Tori
Spelling

By Brittany Stubbs

After  seven  years  of  marriage,  it  doesn’t  look  like  Dean
McDermott and Tori Spelling are living their happy ending.
UsMagazine.com reports that McDermott cheated on Spelling with
28-year-old Emily Goodhand while promoting his gig as host of
Chopped Canada in Toronto on Dec. 6th. After meeting Goodhand
through friends that day, McDermott invited her up to his room
at the Fairmont Royal York Hotel where she claims they had
sex. “He told me he and Tori had a sexless marriage,” says
Goodhand, who stayed the night with him the following night as
well. “I believed him.”
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What are some signs that your partner is cheating? 

Cupid’s Advice:

Being cheated on by someone you love is extremely hurtful.
While you want to trust your spouse, if you’re wondering if
they might be cheating, look out for these signs:

1. Credit card activity: If you have access to your partner’s
bank account and notice there’s a number of charges that don’t
make sense, this might be a red light. For example, dinners at
nice restaurants, hotel reservations, etc. Are your partner’s
credit card bills no longer sent to your house or visible to
you? This might be another sign to question.

Related: Tori Spelling Slams Rumors that She’s Divorcing Dean

2. Sketchy phone behavior: Do they have a passcode you don’t
know? Do they step out to take calls, text under the table, or
take their phone with them to the bathroom? These might be
signs that they’re hiding something.

Related: Tori Spelling Gets Spinning Diamond Ring from Dean
McDermott for Anniversary 

3. Their appearance has changed: According to the Huffington
Post article “Cheating Signs: 10 Classic Signs Your Spouse May
Be Cheating,” one of the first signs that should make you
suspicious your partner might be cheating is if he or she is
suddenly dressing much better out of the blue. If your partner
is notorious for running around town in sweats and is all of a
sudden putting more effort into dressing up and getting ready,
it could be a sign there might be someone new they’re trying
to impress.

How  have  you  discovered  someone  cheating?  Share  your
experiences  below.  
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